
IN THE UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT
FOR THE DISTRICT OF PUERTO RICO

José V. Toledo Post Office & Courthouse Federal Building
300 Recinto Sur St, Suite 109
San Juan, Puerto Rico 00901

In Re: CM/ECF System Shutdown

The CM/ECF system will be shut down on October 16, 2005 at
midnight to convert to CM/ECF version 2.7 in preparation for the
implementation of the new  Bankruptcy Abuse Prevention and Consumer
Protection Act of 2005. The court will remain closed on Monday, 
October 17, 2005, with the exception of the hearing set for case 
05-04668 ESL, which will be heard as scheduled.  The system will be
available for filings on October 18, 2005.  In case of any emergency, 
please contact Ms. Marie Cruz at 787-977-6115.

In San Juan, Puerto Rico, this 29th day of September, 2005.

Celestino Matta-Méndez, Esq.
Clerk of the Court
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